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consumer & bazaar business to business others

Branded Consumer & Bazaar 
segment contributed 

81.2% 
of the sales of the Company and 
declined by 0.3% with volume and 
mix declining by 0.2%

Adhesives & Sealants category 
includes adhesives, sealants and 
tapes. This category contributed

54.2% 
of the sales of the Company and 
grew by 

1.2%
Construction and Paint Chemicals 
contributed 

19.9%
of the sales of the Company  
and grew by 

1.7%
Art & Craft Materials etc. 
contributed 

7.1% 
of the sales of the Company and 
declined by 14.1%

Business to Business segment 
contributed 

18.0%
of the sales of the Company and 
declined by 5.5% with volume and 
mix declining by 7.0%

Industrial Adhesives includes 
adhesives used in packaging, 
footwear, cigarette, automotive 
industry and joinery. This  
category contributed 

5.7%
of the sales of the Company and 
declined by 8.1%

Industrial Resins, Construction 
Chemicals (Projects) etc. 
contributed 

6.4% 
of the sales of the Company and 
declined by 3.1%

Pigments and Preparations 
contributed 

5.9% 
of the sales of the Company and 
declined by 5.5%

The ‘Others’ segment largely 
comprises of manufacture and 
sale of Speciality Acetates, raw 
materials etc.




